
 
From: Hunter Johnson [mailto:wbthunter@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 2:12 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Fee 
 
Please don’t impose a one time 20 basis point fee on community banks.  We cannot afford to 
keep paying for the mistakes of big Wall St. banks.  This fee will have a significant impact on our 
earnings for the year.  Please don’t ruin community banks by doing this. 
 
Hunter W. Johnson 
Senior Vice President, Trust Officer & 
Chief Financial Officer 
Warren Bank & Trust Company 
P.O. Box 350 
Warren, AR 71671 
(870) 226-1617 
(870) 226-6261 (fax) 
 


